
Join UCLA Professor Emeritus Dr. Carlos Manuel Haro, as 
he presents a slideshow of never-before-seen photographs 
from the 1968 East L.A. walkouts. 

This special event commemorates the 50th anniversary of 
the Chicana/o student walkouts—the first of their kind to 
confront injustice and inequity in the United States public 
school system.

Walkout! 
50th Anniversary Commemoration
and Photograph Presentation with 
Dr. Carlos Manuel Haro
Vincent Price Art Museum, S1 Building Lecture Hall
Thursday, April 12, 2018, 12:00 pm – 2:00 pm
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Sponsored by East Los Angeles College, Department of Chicana/o Studies, and the Vincent Price Art Museum. 
For further information, please contact Chicana/o Studies Professor Nadine Bermudez at bermudn@elac.edu
Images courtesy of the UCLA Chicano Studies Research Center.


